

Fire and Police Commission

Sarah W. Morgan Chair

Kathryn A. Hein Vice-Chair

Michael M. O'Hear Ann Wilson Marisabel Cabrera Steven M. DeVougas Commissioners

March 18, 2015

Mark Rohlfing, Chief Milwaukee Fire Department 711 W. Wells St. Milwaukee, WI 53233

Dear Chief Rohlfing:

On March 5, 2015, at a Regular Meeting, the Fire and Police Commission approved your request to update the Fire Department's organizational chart by creating a new Health and Safety Division in the Bureau of EMS, Training, and Education.

Sincerely,

Sarah W. Morgan

Chair

SWM:REK:rk

